
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Meeting Date:  7/14/2025 
 
To: Town of Grand Lake Board of Trustees 
From: Steve Kudron, Town Manager 
 
Re: Town Facilities Tour  

 
Trustees: 
 
Over the last 10 years the Town has invested in improvements to many of the Town’s physical 
assets.  This includes improvements for our water, streets, future growth, equipment, 
community health and the town’s general appearance. 
 
For today’s Workshop I have arranged a tour of our Town’s facilities.  We will visit the following 
Town facilities and improvements.   While each stop will be short (5-10 minutes), these 
impressions may help to guide your priorities as we begin to consider the 2026 budget. 
 
Included is a Town map with the sites highlighted. 


